
 
Edmunds Central School District #22-5 

 
 

http://echs.k12.sd.us 

PO Box 317 | 105 1st Ave | Roscoe, SD 57471 
Phone: 1-605-287-4251 | Fax 1-605-287-4813 

Superintendent Kevin Kunz  
 

Date: December 19th, 2022 
 
To:  Parents/Guardians of Edmunds Central Students 
 
From: Kevin Kunz 

Superintendent 
Edmunds Central School District 

 
Re:  6th-12th Grade Semester Tests 
 
 
Semester Tests for 6th-12th Grade students will take place on Wednesday, December 21st.  Students that have 
achieved a letter grade of a “B” or higher in a particular class for both the 1st and 2nd Quarter grading periods 
will have the option to exempt themselves from taking the semester test in that class. Students with no testing 
obligations during a specific testing period will be granted “open campus” privileges and will not be required to 
be in school. Students are not required to exercise these privileges; however, if they do not, they will be required 
to report to the class for which they are assigned during that testing period.   
 
If a student meets the academic criteria necessary to exempt themselves from a semester test, they still retain 
the option to take the test, should they so choose. In those cases, the resulting grade on the semester test will 
only be applied to their final semester grade if the result benefits the student. Should the grade have a negative 
impact upon the student, it will be disregarded. Please keep in mind that if a student does not meet the 
necessary academic criteria and is required to take a semester test, the resulting grade on that test will be 
applied to the student’s final semester grade.  

 
Should you have questions, please contact the Edmunds Central School Office at 605-287-4251. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Kunz 
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